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Meeting Summary 
Thursday, April 6, 2023 
City Council Chambers and Zoom 
 
 
The meeting started at just after 2:00 p.m. Those in attendance were Ben, Carla, Susan, Scott, 
Steve, Beth, and Dawn (via Zoom). 
 
Discussion continued with the Development Code again following the provided and updated 
memorandum. The Planning Commission Public Hearing date has changed to May 8, 2023, as 
public notice was delayed.  
 
As we did not get through the entire packet it was agreed to have another meeting next 
Monday, April 10, 2023, starting at 1:00 p.m. to allow time to get through the full document. 
 
The meeting adjourned at just after 5:00 p.m. 
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